
Bank of Queensland Limited ABN 32 009 656 740 (BOQ).

YOU’RE INVITED TO 
THE SMITH FAMILY 
LET’S COUNT  
SESSION
Did you know that many Australian children lack the maths they will 
need for adult life? Making an early start on skills makes a difference.

Join us for BOQ’s Let’s Count in Branch Session.

Let’s Count is an early mathematics program for children aged three to 
five, developed by The Smith Family.

This session is guaranteed to be fun and interactive, so that parents and 
carers of three to five year olds can learn new ways to make maths fun! 
Please note: The session is designed for parents and carers, though  
children are also welcome to attend.

Date:

Time:

Venue:

RSVP:

Thursday 13 February 2020

4pm - 4.30pm

Willetton Library, 39 Burrendah Boulevard, Willetton, WA 6155

(08) 9449 7100 OR Willetton@boq.com.au by Thursday 6 February 


